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From: "Town of Arlington, MA" <do-not-reply@town.arlington.ma.us>

To: "Tintocalis, Melisa" <mtintocalis@town.arlington.ma.us>

Date: 11 Apr 2022 01:40:10 +0000

Subject: Dudley St


CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Arlington's email system. Do not click 
links or open attachments unless you recognize the REAL sender (whose email address in the From: 
line in "< >" brackets) and you know the content is safe.

Message submitted from the <Town of Arlington> website.


Site Visitor Name: Heather Bourne

Site Visitor Email: heatherbo@gmail.com


Dear Ms Tintocalis,


I am unable to attend the upcoming meeting but wish to voice my objection to the proposed self-storage 
facility at 34 Dudley St. With many possible alternative businesses that could make good use of the site 
and contribute to more in-town jobs and far greater vibrancy with workplaces such as high-tech or 
creative businesses, a five-story tall self-storage facility that towers over neighboring homes does not fit 
the area and seems to me to be a poor choice for our precious and limited redevelopment opportunities 
within our town borders.

Thank you for considering the community's concerns and opinions in how we shape the look and 
function of our town. Please do not approve such a project.

Respectfully,

Heather


